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20th March 2020 

 
 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

  

In these extraordinary times, the Department for Education has released more details overnight below on 

the occupations that fit the ‘critical workers’ criteria. Please find that detail on the link provided.  

  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-

provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision  
  

You can let me know directly on this dedicated email address:  

NHSBprincipal@nishkamschools.org  

  

Please do also note the accompanying government instruction:  

The government has asked parents to keep their children at 

home, wherever possible, and asked schools to remain open 

only for those children who absolutely need to attend.  

 

 

Kind Regards,  

Mr Kearns - Principal 
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